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MESSAGE FROM THE CHAIR 

SAFE STREETS REGISTRATION

QUIET ZONES EVENT

UPDATE ON BIKE/PED SAFETY
ACTION PLAN

TIGER GRANT COMMUNITY CELEBRATION 
On Wednesday, October 19th, community members, Broward 
MPO staff, partner agencies, and members of the South 
Florida Congressional Delegation joined together at the C-13 
Canal/Lauderdale Lakes Greenway to celebrate the awarding 
of a Transportation Investment Generating Economic 
Recovery (TIGER) Grant to the Broward MPO for Complete 
Streets projects. The cities of Oakland Park and Lauderdale 
Lakes served as co-hosts. 

Featured speakers included U.S. Representatives Alcee 
Hastings, Mario Diaz Balart, Debbie Wasserman Schultz, 
Frederica Wilson, and Ted Deutch, as well as Lauderdale 
Lakes Mayor Barrington Russell and Oakland Park Mayor Tim 
Lonergan.

At the event, members of the Congressional Delegation 
congratulated the MPO for receiving the TIGER Grant, and 
stressed the importance of funding bicycle and pedestrian 
improvements in the Broward region. The elected officials 
who spoke also emphasized the better bicycle and pedestri-
an connections between schools, employment centers, and 
neighborhoods as a result of the TIGER Grant.

The $19.1 million grant from the U.S. Department of 
Transportation will help improve Broward County’s bicycle 
and pedestrian environment in the cities of Fort Lauderdale, 
Lauderdale Lakes, Oakland Park, and Pompano Beach. 
Projects will include installation of bike lanes, new ADA-
compliant sidewalks, pedestrian and vehicular lighting, and 
improved landscaping.

To learn more about the Broward MPO’s TIGER Grant, please 
visit: http://browardmpo.org/index.php/current-projects-
studies/tiger-grant-2016
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MPO Executive Committee                         
Meets 1st Thur. at 9:30 a.m.

No 
Meeting 2 2 6

Broward Metropolitan 
Planning  Organization (MPO)
Meets 2nd Thur. at 9:30 a.m. 

No 
Meeting 9 9 13

Technical Advisory 
Committee (TAC)

Meets 4th Wed. at 2:30 p.m.
25 22 22 26

Citizen Advisory 
Committee (CAC)

Meets 4th Wed. at 6 p.m.
25 22 22 26

Local Coordinating 
Board (LCB)

 Mon. at 1:30 p.m. 
23 No 

Meeting
No 

Meeting 17

* Dates changed due to holiday or conflict

UPCOMING MEETINGS          

All meetings are held in the Broward MPO Board Room, Suite 850, in the Trade Centre South building. Public participation 
is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.  Persons who require 
special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or persons who require translation services 
(free of charge) should contact Christopher Ryan at (954) 876-0036 or ryanc@browardmpo.org.  If hearing impaired, 
telephone 1 (800) 273-7545 (TDD). 

For more information on upcoming meetings, complaints, questions or concerns about civil rights or nondiscrimination; 
or for special requests under the ADA, please contact: Christopher Ryan, Public Information Officer/Title VI 
Coordinator at (954) 876-0036 or ryanc@browardmpo.org.

Thank you to everyone who participated in our survey about the MPO newsletter! The results showed that the majority of 
our readers prefer to receive the newsletter electronically. Beginning with our March 2017 issue, this newsletter will only be 
available electronically, and will be delivered to your email inbox. If you don’t already receive the electronic version of this 
newsletter, please email ryanc@browardmpo.org to request the electronic version.

NEWSLETTER GOING PAPERLESS IN 2017

Broward County Transit (BCT) 
has 351 fixed route buses and 
184 paratransit vehicles that 

cover 15 million miles annually.

DID YOU KNOW?      



Commissioner 
Richard Blattner

Chair, Broward MPO
City of Hollywood, 

District 4

WEBSITE: www.SpeakUpBroward.org
FACEBOOK: www.facebook.com/SpeakUpBroward
TWITTER: www.twitter.com/SpeakUp_Broward
LINKEDIN: www.linkedin.com/company/speak-up-broward
YOUTUBE: www.youtube.com/watch?v=p85ym801zl0
INSTAGRAM: www.instagram.com/speakupbrowardF
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STAY CONNECTED. GET INVOLVED.

As many of you know, on Election Day, Broward County voters failed to pass a proposal to raise the 
sales tax by one penny to pay for transportation and infrastructure issues. The proposed penny sales 
tax would have raised an estimated $310 million in the first year, and $12.4 billion over 30 years. These 
funds would have paid for crucial transportation and infrastructure investments throughout Broward 
County. We want to thank all of our partners, especially Broward’s 31 municipalities and Broward County 
Government for their hard work and effort in educating our residents on the sales tax initiative. 

Despite this result, the Broward MPO will continue the conversation on funding a transportation system 
that keeps Broward moving, and ensures safe, convenient options for all residents and visitors in our region. 

Just as elsewhere in the country, economic development in our county depends on an effective transportation system. According to 
the American Public Transportation Association (APTA), every $1 invested in public transportation generates approximately $4 in 
economic returns. Expanding alternative transportation options will contribute to the long term health of our community by offering 
people an alternative to sitting in traffic, and will provide additional options to get around for those who currently lack their own 
personal vehicle. 

While the sales tax effort did not pass, the Broward MPO is committed to working with our partners to ensure the long term financial 
sustainability of our transportation network. We still have many needs in our region, and we must work to identify funds to pay for 
these projects. While Commitment 2040, the Broward MPO’s Long Range Transportation Plan (LRTP), funded over $2 billion dollars’ 
worth of transportation projects in its Cost Feasible Plan, it also identified over $1 billion dollars of unfunded projects. Despite this 
challenge, we must find a way to move these unfunded projects forward. Through Speak Up Broward and other initiatives, the 
Broward MPO will be continuing the conversation with our residents on funding the transportation future that we want. Stay tuned.
To learn more about Commitment 2040, visit us at: http://www.browardmpo.org/index.php/lrtp-overview.

Join the conversation about transportation in Broward! Stay connected and follow us:

Building on previous involve-
ment, Broward MPO staff once 
again participated at the 2016 
Construction Career Days at 
the Bergeron Rodeo Grounds 
in Davie on October 25th and 
26th. MPO staff used StreetMix 

software to teach students about Complete Streets and 
the importance of designing safe streets for all users of 
the road. Over 500 students visited the MPO Learning 
Lab during the two day event. Our partners joined us 
to help run our Learning Lab, including members from 
the Conference of Minority Transportation Officials 
(COMTO) and Women’s Transportation Seminar (WTS).

2016 CONSTRUCTION CAREER DAYS  

Annual 2017 Safe Streets 
Summit is Open for Registration!

On November 14th, Broward MPO Board Members, 
representatives from the City of Oakland Park, 
and Brightline celebrated the start of quiet zone 
construction in Broward at the NE 38th Street 
railroad crossing in Oakland Park. 

This is one of the grade crossings that will be 
upgraded along the Florida East Coast Railway 
with the infrastructure improvements necessary 
to implement a quiet zone between the cities of 
Hallandale Beach and Deerfield Beach. 

GRANTSMANSHIP TRAINING

The 2014 Dangerous by Design report, 
published by the National Complete 
Streets Coalition, highlights safety 
problems for Broward residents who 
walk or ride a bicycle. The study noted 
that the Broward-Miami-Dade region 
was the fourth most dangerous in the 
country for cyclists and pedestrians. As 
part of its efforts to lower bicycle and 
pedestrian crashes in the region, the 
Broward MPO has been hard at work 
carrying out Phase One of the Bicycle 
and Pedestrian Safety Action Plan. 
Since the effort kicked off at the begin-
ning of 2016, the team has conducted 
a complete review of all bicycle and 
pedestrian crashes over the past five 
years in the Broward region, identified 
five crash hot spots, and conducted 
on-site field visits to survey the bicycle 
and pedestrian environment. Over the 
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On January 26th and 27th, transportation planners, elected officials, 
Complete Streets advocates, and community members will gather 
for the 4th annual Safe Streets Summit. This year’s Summit will be 
held in the City of Sunrise, at the Sunrise Civic Center (10610 West 
Oakland Park Boulevard). This is the first year that the event will be 
hosted as a regional event by the Broward, Miami-Dade, and Palm 
Beach MPOs. The Safe Streets Summit is South Florida’s premier 
Complete Streets education event, and is aimed at giving people the 
training and skills needed to implement Complete Streets in their 
communities. To register, please visit: www.safestreetssummit.org. 

BROWARD MPO BREAKS GROUND ON QUIET ZONE IN OAKLAND PARK

The Broward MPO approved its Strategic Business Plan on 
April 9, 2015. One strategic direction goal is to increase 
funding for transportation improvements. The MPO is work-
ing toward this goal by making a special offer to host The 
Grantsmanship Center’s Competing for Federal Grants 
training so its partners can participate in the program. 
Competing for Federal Grants training program highlights:

• Requires a 5-day commitment
• Not for beginner grant writers
• Tuition:  $1,195 (includes notebook resources)
• Early bird discount $100 (deadline January 16, 2017)

            https://www.tgci.com/trainings/ft-lauderdale-
               competing-federal-grants-february-2017

EDUCATION AND OUTREACH

The Broward MPO collaborated with eight 
municipalities, Broward County, FDOT and 
the Federal Railroad Administration (FRA) and 
Brightline to design and construct quiet zone 
improvements. A Quiet Zone is a section of rail 
line where infrastructure safety features have 
been put in so trains are not required to sound 
their horn as they go through a crossing. At 
over 26 miles, Broward’s Quiet Zone will be the 
longest continuous Quiet Zone in the country.

Interested in Sponsoring? Please visit
www.safestreetssummit.org/sponsorship

next few months, the advocacy team 
will work to identify recommendations 
targeted at promoting institutional 
change, rather than focusing solely on 
site specific improvements. Recommen-
dations include the encouragement 
of quick build demonstration projects, 
working with local police departments 
to (re)educate law enforcement officers 
on bicycle and pedestrian laws, and 
working with local agencies to update 
engineering standards that prioritize 
safe bicycle and pedestrian design. 
Coupled with countywide recommen-
dations for fixing unsafe conditions on 
our streets, these countermeasures pro-
vide a holistic approach to increasing 
safety for people who ride their bicycle 
and walk in the region. We look forward 
to providing a final product in the first 
quarter of 2017.

UPDATE: BIKE/PED SAFETY ACTION PLAN


